
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Board of Directors of the Clean Energy Alliance. 
 
I am a resident of Del Mar and I have chosen to receive my power through CCA, which will be delivered 
by SDGE. 
I am concerned that my privacy will be breached and not be protected when Edison is allowed to give 
access to the Franchise Tax Board.   
THIS IS IN VIOLATION OF THE LAW as my billing information will no longer be protected and may be sold 
to other entities. 
 
 
Alice McNally 
1332 Stratford Ct. 
Del Mar, CA  92014 
858-342-3244 
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